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DONOHOE CONSTRUCTION BREAKS GROUND in NoMa 
 

 
Washington, DC, February 18, 2015 — Donohoe Construction has broken ground on Camden NoMa Phase 
II, a 15 story luxury apartment building project at 61 Pierce Street NE. The transit-oriented site is two 
blocks from the New York Avenue Metro station, four blocks from Union Station and nine blocks from the 
U.S. Capitol. 
 
The 405 unit, 492,109 square foot building was designed by WDG Architecture to contribute to the 
emerging modern context of new architecture in the NOMA district. The project also features a number of 
high-end tenant amenities including a fitness club, landscaped courtyard and rooftop pool, as well as 3 
levels of below grade parking.  
 
Initial delivery is scheduled for the first quarter of 2017. Camden Property Trust is developing the project 
and Donohoe Construction Company is the general contractor. 
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About Donohoe Construction Company 

 
Family‐owned and operated, Donohoe Construction Company ("Donohoe Construction") is one 
of the leading general contractors exclusively serving the Washington, DC Metro area. 
Donohoe’s diverse construction expertise includes multi‐family residential, office, hospitality, 
senior living, mixed‐use, interiors, parking garages, and higher‐education projects. Continued 
growth and success reflects Donohoe Construction’s steadfast commitment to superior service 
and uncompromised integrity. For more information, please visit 
www.donohoeconstruction.com. 
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